
INTENT:

CAREER VISIT 
KT UNIEXPO 
(8  EDITION)TH

The career visit was to offer students a firsthand opportunity to
explore a variety of higher education and career options. By
facilitating direct engagement with university representatives and
career counsellors, the event sought to empower students with
knowledge to make informed academic and career decisions.

UNI EXPO 2025 served as a comprehensive platform for students to
delve into higher education options both within the UAE and
abroad. Students actively interacted with representatives from
universities based in the UAE, United States, United Kingdom,
Canada, and Australia. Through these interactions, they gained
valuable insights into academic programs, admission criteria,
scholarship offerings, campus facilities, and student life across
diverse institutions. The personalized discussions helped demystify
the often-complex process of university admissions and career
planning.
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INSIGHT:
The career visit significantly expanded students' awareness of the
numerous higher education pathways open to them. Exposure to a
wide range of academic disciplines and career options broadened
their horizons and encouraged them to think critically about their
future goals. It also helped them understand the importance of
early planning, informed decision-making, and the role of
scholarships and financial planning in achieving their aspirations.

Through experiences such as the UNI EXPO 2025, Credence High
School reaffirms its commitment to guiding students towards
achieving academic excellence and career success on a global
scale.


